
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair 
                Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Andrew Moore, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:     February 9, 2017 
  
RE:       C14-2016-0020 – Lantana IV – Postponement Request  
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Zoning staff is requesting a postponement to the February 28, 2017 Planning 
Commission meeting. There is an associated restrictive covenant amendment that 
requires notification to be heard at the same meeting. 
 

1 of 1Item C-06




